
Aviation Financial Aid

My name is Jocelyn Romanick and I'm the new FinancialMy name is Jocelyn Romanick and I'm the new Financial Aid 
Coordinator for all aviation students. My job is to help students 
plan the financial side of finishing a degree and flight training. 
I want to meet with all current and incoming students to make 
sure you're prepared!  Set up an appointment through 
romanickjocelyn.youcanbook.me or call me at 435-586-7849.

Marketing

Check out and subscribe to our YouTube channel.

Rate SUU Aviation on Facebook and Google to get an SUU 
Aviation Logo, Helicopter or Airplane car decal.  

       @suuaviation          SUU Aviation

Safety

Thank you for everyone's Thank you for everyone's 
hard work in making sure 
we can continue to safely 
operate during the current 
pandemic. As most 
everyone knows, we have 
implemented many 
additional steps to ensure additional steps to ensure 
we all stay healthy. Aircraft 
are being thoroughly 
cleaned between every 
flight, all employees and 
students are taking their 
temperature when entering 
the hangathe hangar, back seat 
flights and intro flights have 
been cancelled for the time 
being and group sizes are 
being limited. This has 
taken a concerted effort by 
everyone. Thank you for all 
the hard work. Stay safe the hard work. Stay safe 
and keep the birds in the 
air!

Aviation Advising

I hope you are doing well.

PLEASE schedule phone 
appts or email me so I can 
help you.

PLEASE get registered for 
the FALL semester.

Employees leaving:
Good Luck!!

Chris Chris Works

We hope you are all doing well! We look forward to a time 
when we can all get together and enjoy the monthly 
student events! In the meantime, take care of yourselves 
and stay safe! If you need anything at all, reach out to 
your C.O. Pilot!

C.O. PILOTS
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Student Services 

There's no denying these are incredibly strange times.There's no denying these are incredibly strange times. Thank you all so much for 
your patience and understanding while we've continued to navigate the various 
issues the recent pandemic has presented. While doors closed across the state 
and country, we adjusted, evolved, and persevered. So much of that is thanks to 
you and your drive and determination to finish this semester strong. As always, if 
any of you need anything or have any questions, please reach out.



Completed Checkrides

FEBRUARY 2020

Brandon Bairett  INST SEL
Benjamin Bodner  INST RW
Kenneth Bontempo  PVT RW 
Trayce Bradshaw    CFI SEL
Dennis Bustillo   COMM/ISNDennis Bustillo   COMM/ISNT RW
Jeff Buzbee   INST RW
Matthew Clemens   INST SEL
Christopher Cox   CFI RW
Miguel Dacosta   CFI RW
Vincent Deckman   CFII RW
Michael Field   CFII RW
Kaitlyn Gallegos   INSKaitlyn Gallegos   INST SEL
Kody Glover   CFI RW
Andy Harmala   CFI RW
Nathan Lage   INST SEL
John Landon   COMM SEL
Doug Moe   COMM RW
Cristian Morales   PVT SEL
Michael Niedrich   INSMichael Niedrich   INST RW
Christopher Nowak   COMM MEI
Scott Penman PVT FW
Jordan Seaburg   INST RW
Travis Stalling   CFII FW
Chandler Tovey   COMM RW
Shawn Tucket   PVT RW
TTyler Warner   PVT FW
Devin Whiting   INST RW
John Whitney   COMM FW

MARCH 2020

Jake Allen   CFI RW
Andrew Alstrom   INST RW
Margaret Bunge   CFI RW
Jesse Castens   CFI Jesse Castens   CFI RW
Neil Flowers   PVT FW
Jeremy Gardner   CFI RW
Aiden Greathouse   CFI RW
Andrew Harmala   CFII RW
Lee Yeong   CFI RW
Todd Mallek   CFI RW
TTyler Moore   CFI RW
Daniel Niccum   INST SEL
Branden Osborn   CFI RW
Savanna Paulsen   CFI RW
Micah Rockwell   INST FW
Madeleine Schwarz   PVT FW
Jeffrey Selan   PVT RW
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Aviation Academics

We are finalizing a new BS Degree in Aviation 
Leadership and Management. It will include a 
formal Minor from the School of Business, four 
new courses from the Deming Institute, and the 
following new PILT courses:

• •  Airport Management
•  FBO Management
•  Corporate Flight Department 
   Management
•  Airline Management

An online version of theAn online version of the Aerodynamics PILT 
2250 course is being developed that will likely be 
offered in the fall.

AMT Program

The maintenance school recently 
received approval to teach generals 
courses online. This will be offered for 
the coming summer semester.

Maintenance Team

This has been a great semester for all of you taking care of our aircraft and equipment, 
thank you very much! We only have a couple more weeks left.  Let's finish strong, and 
show the world we can accomplish some big goals in the midst of a difficult global situation.
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